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Comments: I am against this project that I believe will do more damage to our forest. It is being presented as a

rehabilitation project when it seems more like a privatization project. Logging, bulldozing and creating roads and

paths for timber trucks and bulldozers can do extreme damage to these magnificent forests that we now enjoy.

Please extend the public comment period to allow us to better understand the ramifications of this project. 


